





April 22, 2008

George L. Perez, P.E. Leiter, Perez & Associates, Inc. 160 NW 176th St. Suite 403 Miami, FL 33169

Re: Equitable Distribution Program (EDP) Participant Renewal

Dear Mr. Perez:

The Office of Capital Improvements (OCI) has reviewed your EDP Participant Renewal documents and approved your firm's continued participation in the EDP program. Your firm will remain active in the program until 2011 providing that you continue to meet the program eligibility requirements as established by the Board of County Commissioners and abide by the mandates of the program.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact, Elizabeth "Biba" Zabowski at (305) 375-2824 or biba@miamidade.gov.

On behalf of Miami-Dade County, OCI thanks you for your cooperation and we look forward to your continued participation in the Equitable Distribution Program.

Sincerely,

Luisa Millan Donovan, R.A., Chief

Susa H. Donoran

Professional Services Division/Office of Capital Improvements

Delivering Exactlence Every Days